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From: Kyle Wolf <kylejwolf@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 1:55 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: Farmstay Ordinance

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
From : Kyle Wolf
RE: Farmstay Ordinance

I strongly support the Farmstay Ordinance and believe that Agricultural Tourism is an exciting way for visitors
to experience our county. I can't think of a better way for city folk to experience a sunset than on a vineyard
with a glass of wine from it's vines. How great would it be for them to see where their salads actually come
from. I applaud Commissioner Parke for his leadership and vision. This is the best county in California, let's

show it off.
Best,

Kyle Wolf



